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From: Heather Westra [hwestra@piic.org]
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 2:08 PM
To: Trefethen, Jean
Subject: Re: MOU

Thanks for update Jean! 
  

From: Trefethen, Jean [mailto:Jean.Trefethen@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 11:27 AM 
To: Heather Westra  
Subject: MOU  
  
Hello Heather, 
 
Just a quick note to keep you in the loop.  We are making progress!  I have a meeting with management and OGC 
regarding the MOU on Monday morning.  I hope that shortly following this we will be able to begin developing the MOU 
together.  I will be in touch next week with further updates. 
 
Have a great weekend 
Jean 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Federal and State Materials and  
          Environmental Management Programs 
Environmental Project Manager 
 
 
The information contained in this email message is privileged and confidential information intended only for 
the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. 
If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by telephone at 800-554-5473, 
ext. 4136 or by email to legal@piic.org. Thank you.      
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